
 

 
 
 

 
SA2 Open House and Reopening Schedule for the AY 2025-26 

Circular No: HB/AC/24.25/132                                                                                                                                           Dated: 07/03/2025   
 
Dear Parent, 
Greetings! 
 
We have reached the end of the academic year 2024-25 and we would like to express our gratitude for your support, with an expectation of 
your cooperation in the future. Kindly note the following dates for your information: 
 
Last Working Day for Students; 
 

KG1 and KG2 Wednesday, 12th March 2025 

Grades 1 and 2 Monday, 10th March 2025 

Grades 3 to 8 Wednesday, 12th March 2025 

Grade 9 and 11 (Promoted to Grade 10 and 12 - Bridge classes) Friday, 21st March 2025 

 
SA2 Open House for KG1 to Grade 9 and 11; 
 

Saturday, 22nd March 2025 9.30 am to 1.30 pm 

 
➔​ The respective class teachers will inform the time slots for the Open House.  
➔​ Parents are requested to clear the outstanding fees till March 2025 on or before 18th  March 2025 to attend the Open House. 
➔​ The Report Card of the Annual Examination will be uploaded by 31st March 2025 in the school portal. 
➔​ Parents are requested not to offer gifts in any form to the staff of the school. 

 
 Staggered Reopening Dates - New AY 2025 - 26 
 

Details Date Reporting Time 

Orientation for all New Admissions of KG 1 and KG 2 14th April 2025, Monday 9 am to 12 pm 

Students who are promoted to the new academic year for Grades 5 to 12 14th April 2025, Monday 7.30 am 

Students who are promoted to the new academic year from KG2 to Grade 4 15th April 2025, Tuesday 7.30 am 

 
All New Admissions from Grades 1 to 9 and 11  

 
16th April 2025, 

Wednesday 

Grade 1 and 2 - 9 am 
Grade 3 to 4 - 10 am 

Grades 5 to 9 and 11 - 11 am 

All New Admissions of KG1 and KG2 will report to school 17th April 2025, Thursday 7.30 am 

Orientation for Grade 1 parents  18th April 2025, Friday 2.30 pm to 4.30 pm 

 
Uniform and Book Sales - The information related to Uniforms and Book sales will be intimated soon.   
 

Wish each one of you a very safe and happy vacation!        

           
Principal 
Bala Reddy Ambati 

 


